
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Education of Roselle School District No. 12 

has received and is currently reviewing a proposal for an amendment to an existing guaranteed 

energy savings contract from Performance Services, Inc., pursuant to Article 19b of the Illinois 

School Code (105 ILCS 5/19b-1 et seq.). The Board of Education will consider awarding the 

amendment at the scheduled January 7, 2022, meeting of the Board of Education. The meeting 

will be held via Zoom. and is scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m. Any contract amendment shall 

follow the requirements of the RFP and Article 19b of the Illinois School Code – “School Energy 

Conservation and Saving Measures,” and shall provide that the costs of such measures will be 

offset by the anticipated operational or energy savings that will result from such measures.  The 

contract between the Board of Education and Performance Service, Inc., as amended, will 

provide for Solar Panels and other energy conservation and savings measures. For further 

information, contact Dr. Gregory Harris, Assistant Superintendent of Finance & Operations, at 

(630) 529-2091. 
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